

25th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Class 6 would like to invite you to their class assembly, 'The Great Storm of 1987'. It will take place on Tuesday 6th February 2018 and will begin at 9 am.

The assembly should last about half an hour. If possible, the children will need to be at school earlier that morning at 8:30am so that they have time to prepare for their performance.

The class have been busily preparing and practising the assembly at school. All of the class will be involved and will have a part within the assembly. We would all love to see you there.

Please complete the slip below to inform us if you are able to come.

Kind regards,

Miss Land, Mrs Old and all of Class 6. a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk h.old@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

hild's name:
am able/unable to attend Class 6's assembly on Tuesday 6th February 2018 at 9am.
nere will be people attending.
gned(parent/carer)

